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End of Life Notification

To: All Relevant Customers
From: Newhaven Display Engineering, Business Management

Our records indicate that you or your company has previously purchased one or more of the following
products.

This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following LCD display products:
NHD-5.7-640480WF-CTXL#-T

Due to low product demand, this display will no longer be stocked. It may be available as a custom product
with a minimum order quantity.

Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further information or
assistance in choosing a replacement display or if you are interested in a last-time-buy.




